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Leesville Road MS / HS Orchestra



(919) 805-1713 cell



mstiles@wcpss.net









August 27, 2018
Dear 7-12 Orchestra Parents and Students,

If you are new to Leesville Rd. MS / HS, I welcome you to our school, community, and Orchestra Program.  If you are continuing – welcome back!  I hope everyone had an excellent summer and are ready to go for another GREAT YEAR!!

To let you know a little about the program and myself:  I have taught here since 1998 and my wife, Tamrah and I are from Rochester, NY.  My major instrument is the cello but I love to play all of the string instruments.  I teach at Leesville Rd. MS and HS and there are a total of 107 orchestra students enrolled this year.  There is also a parent led booster organization that you can be a part of called the Leesville Loure Orchestra Booster Club (LLOBC).  The first meeting of the year is Tuesday, September 11th in the HS Auditorium starting at 7pm. Call time for all orchestra students is 6:30 in room 10 I which is behind the stage  There is a lot of information conveyed at this meeting so I encourage everyone to attend.

Enclosed is the MS or HS Orchestra Calendar.  Please mark your calendars accordingly.  Please invite family and friends to the concerts.  Students really enjoy the support. Tickets for concerts are $5.00 / adult, 12 and younger are free. They will be available at the door before the concert. 

Please fill out the Student Information Form if you are new or if information has changed from last year and return to me ASAP.  I communicate pertinent information through group email so please be as legible as possible. 
Thank you for your support and I look forward to meeting you if I haven’t already.  If you have any questions, please email or call and I will get back to you ASAP.









Sincerely,

